
MGA Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 

Oct 10, 2019 

Attendees: Tommy Lee, Bruce McKnight, Dennis Knox, Bill Schell, Dave Rowland, Lee Pereksta, Tony Delmonte, 

Richard Valorose, Mike Bazanos, Bill Schieder 

Agenda Items: 

1) The reading of minutes from the last meeting was waived 

2) Committee Reports:  

Treasurers: Tony reviewed the first cut of the budget and was thanked for a job well done. The bottom line was 

the budget had a deficit of $151, but with $1,033 left in our account from last year we are $882 ahead. 

Tournament: No report 

Handicap: Bruce reported that he and Bill Ferguson are going to a handicap seminar in November. 

Membership: Dave reported that there are 81 members so far this year. We had budgeted for 150 and should 

reach that number by the time everyone rejoins. 

Registration: Ron Dillon will be out for a few weeks due to back surgery. People have been lined up to run 

registration while he is out. 

Dave Rowland said members that have not yet rejoined will have their names in small print on the 

weekly registration sheets so they can be directed to him during registration to rejoin. 

Rules: Bill discussed playing the ball up or down and putting the ball out. After another long discussion, we 

again said the ball will be played down unless conditions warrant playing it up as stated in the MGA book.  

Some of the playing the ball down rules were discussed: If the ball is on a tree root, it can be moved one 

club length and dropped without penalty. If the ball is against the wall on number 3, it can be moved 2 

club lengths and dropped with a one stroke penalty. Balls behind a tree can also be moved one club 

length and dropped for a one stroke penalty. Balls moved to the fairway in these cases will result in 

adding 2 strokes to the players score. 

Food and Beverage: There will be a luncheon on November 7. 

3) Other / New Business: 

Tommy thanked all committee members for their support last year and for volunteering to support this year. 

Tommy discussed having a head table at luncheons for officers as we once did in the past. We discussed and 

decided that since committee heads do their reporting from the floor a head table is not needed. 

We discussed the player of the year award. Bruce McKnight won that award this year for winning the most 

money during tournament play. 

We discussed the John Terrell Award. This can be awarded at any time and can be won only once. 

Mike Bazanos suggested that more pictures be posted on our web site. 

 

Adjournment: A motion was made and approved to Adjourn.                                                                              

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


